
BATTLE GROUND 

 

CONSERVANCY DISTRICT MEETING 

 

June 19, 2024  

 
 

The June meeting of the Board of Directors was postponed. This date is a Federal holiday, recognizing 

Juneteenth celebrations. The Chairman and Superintendent postponed the meeting to July 17, 2024. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Georgia Jones, Financial Clerk  

 

 

 


